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PORT OF SUNDERLAND
NOTICE TO MARINERS
ENGLAND NORTH EAST COAST

LIGHTED BUOY OFF STATION

Ref. No. 01 of 2021

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the lighted buoy (Qk FI R / Can R) marking
the unfinished seaward end of New South Pier in position 54° 55.176’ N
01° 21.157’ W is off station.

All mariners are warned to navigate with caution in this vicinity as it
may be some time before the buoy can be reinstated.

Additional information can be obtained from Local Port Services, Port
Control, (call-sign Sunderland LPS) on 0191 514 2752 or Marine VHF
channel 14.

CAPTAIN A K ULLAH,
Harbour Master
Port of Sunderland,
Capstan House,
Greenwells Quay,
South Docks,
Barrack Street,
Sunderland,

SR1 2BU.

Dated the 3rd day of February, 2021.

Notices to Mariners are also published on the Port of Sunderland website at: www.portofsunderland.org.uk




